
Summer 2018 Examination Results 

Important information 

Your examination results will be available for collection, in person, on the 

following dates:  

Thursday 16th August      9 am – 10.30 am GCE A Level 

Thursday 23rd August  9 am – 10.30 am GCSE 

 

Posted Results 

If you would like your results posting could you please provide an A5 sized stamped addressed 

envelope before the end of term. Post in the holidays will not be delivered until the Autumn term. 

Away on Results Days ? 

If you are unable to attend and collect your results in person, you may prefer to give signed 

permission for a relative or a friend to collect and sign on your behalf.  

An example letter of permission is below which can be printed for you to use. It can be sent to the 

Exams Office before the end of term or brought along by your representative.   

Examination results cannot be sent by email and will not be released to anyone without your signed 

consent. 

Post-Results Applications to Examination Boards  

If you are unhappy with your Examination Results members of staff will be available on results days 

to discuss your options. If you decide to make any kind of Post-Results Enquiry, application forms will 

be available on results days or can be printed from here. Ensure you read and understand the 

different services available. The description and charges are below.   

Applications must only be signed by the student and submitted with the appropriate fee to the 

Exams Office in advance of the strict deadlines. Late applications will not be accepted. 

 New GCSE 9 -1 Grading  

Your results statement will show a combination of grading. English and Mathematics will be graded 

on the new 9 – 1 scale and all other GCSE’s will be graded A* - G.  

From 2019 further subjects will follow this change. 

The Department of Education has published useful explanation documents for parents and for 

businesses. Please see ELA Website/Parents.  

   


